
Library Provides Summer AHEC Orientations & Tours 

library.uthscsa.edu 

Check It Out 
J U L Y  2 0 1 5 ∙ Y O U R  G U I D E  T O  T H E  L A R E D O  

R E G I O N A L  C A M P U S  L I B R A R Y  

F.Y.I. 

* Faculty, students, 

and staff are welcome 

to come by the Li-

brary to pick up a 

free copy of the Sum-

mer 2015 issue of the 

NIH MedlinePlus 

magazine. 

* For departments 

wishing to print in the  

Library, we ask that 

you set up printing 

arrangements in ad-

vance. To get a card 

for printing/copying 

for your depart-

ment, please contact 

the Library Admin-

istration Office at 

(210)567-2408.  

 

 

 

L I B R A R Y  H O U R S  

M O N D A Y  

9 A M — 5 P M  

T U E S D A Y  

9 A M — 5 P M  

W E D N E S D A Y  

9 A M — 5 P M  

T H U R S D A Y  

9 A M — 5 P M  

F R I D A Y  

8 A M — 1 2 P M  

S A T U R D A Y  

C L O S E D  

S U N D A Y  

C L O S E D  

The Laredo Regional Campus Library staff has already been busy this summer providing 
orientations and tours for students attending the many summer programs offered by the 
Mid Rio Grande Valley Area Health Education Center (MRGV AHEC). It is hoped that many 
of these students will go on to careers as area health professionals in order to help reduce 
the lack of access to primary care in the Laredo area and surrounding border regions of 
Texas. Laredo is located in Webb County which is one of many South Texas counties desig-
nated as a medically underserved Primary Care Health Professional Shortage Area (HPSA).  

 
 
Top Left: Erika Silva presents a Library orientation to 
over 75 AHEC students attending a summer college 
preparatory academy  
 
Bottom Left: Maria Cantu provides a library tour for 
over 30 AHEC summer science camp students 
 
Bottom Right: Laredo area 6th & 7th grade students 
attending an AHEC summer science camp enjoy look-
ing at the anatomical models at the Laredo Regional 
Campus Library  

Library to Provide Support for Fellowship Program 

Library staff will also provide support for a new fellowship program in July, Epidemiology 
and Public Health Research. Planned in cooperation between the Laredo Regional Campus 
and Texas A&M International University (TAMIU), the program will be attended by 7 area 
high school students. Statistical software, SAS, has been installed on 4 desktops in the Li-
brary computer lab and 3 new book titles have been added to the Library collection in 
support of the program.  


